Summit Park Condominium Association
Minutes of Board Meeting
May 18, 2020
Board Members Present: Gary Cole Gary Eidson
Chuck Hasseldahl Sharon Jaekel

> Gary Cole called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Meeting was held in the garage of
Unit 3 while observing social distancing.

Old Business

> The pine tree in front of Unit 7 has been removed.
> Termite treatment for 2020 has been completed.
Financial Report

> The checkbook balance was $28,446.

New Business:

> Received a quote of $5,400 for painting. The consensus was to accept it with a few
additional items as long as it doesn't exceed $6,000.

> Will contact the fence contractor for suggestions on how to cover the open space
where the tree was removed behind Units 11 and 12.

> Sprinklers will be turned on next week.

> The next board meeting will be July 20, 6:30 p.m. in Unit 9.




